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Kyleproehl,

Thanks for the holiday cheer. It's good to know that someone
cares. I've been making the best of the holidays, and am definite-
ly locking forward to 2013. I've made a list of goals, and been
meditating on a few "Stop The Violence" art projects. We should
not have to wait for another "Sandy Hook" tragedy before we're
moved to do something about it. I felt so helpless as I watched

the reports on the news.
By the way, Terrance Williams Is still with uvs fighting

hard to get a new sentence. He's on another block so I don't
get to see him. I'm sure he appreciates all of the support during

his crisis.

Thank you for caring,
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